CASE FILE #PL201900012
Johnson, Nick M

From: Mahoney, Joe <Joe.Mahoney@opus-group.com>
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 3:02 PM

To: Johnson, Nick M

Subject: W 78th Zoning Letter

Hi Nick-

Hope all is well. | am looking to obtain a zoning letter from the city for the W 78" Project. Thought | would start with
you, be let me know if there is someone else | should reach out to.

Thanks and have a great weekend!

loe

o Joe Mahonhey

ﬁm | i * Senior Manager, Real Estate Development | Opus Development Company, L.L.C.
w‘ - | 10350 Bren Road West | Minnetonka, MN 55343
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